Crystal canceled, rescheduled
for July 30th

Erie, MI (May 14, 2016) — Over 1” rain during the night made
the track unusable for the second attempt at getting the first
race of the MAHLE/Clevite Beyond Limits Challenge in.

However, never one to give up, Crystal Motor Speedway
promoter Ron Flinn has rescheduled the event for July 30th.

Learn how MAHLE Aftermarket technology makes the difference in
your vehicle today at
https://catalog.mahle-aftermarket.com/na/home/index.xhtml.
Learn more about Crystal Motor Speedway, visit
www.crystalmotorspeedway.com. For more information about
Engine Pro, go to www.enginepro.com. For more information
about ARP, go to www.arp-bolts.com. The full 2016 Sprints on
Dirt schedule, rules, driver member form, news, and other
information can be read at www.sprintsondirt.com.
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